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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Mark Bates, Finance Director
DATE:

November 18, 2014

SUBJECT:
Completed Capital Projects – Transfer of Unused Funding

The Finance Department has completed its fiscal year-end review of City Capital Projects with Department Directors.  Capital Projects that have been completed with all invoices paid by the Departments were identified, allowing the Administration to close-out and finalize projects in the City’s records.  The final step in these project close-outs is the transfer of remaining unused funding appropriations back to their original funding source.  

Public Services and Recreation have identified five projects that have been completed with all costs and invoices being paid.  These project completions allow the transfer of $75,754 in available, unused project funding to be returned to the City General Fund.
The Administration recommends Commission approval of the attached Resolution authorizing this funding transfer for completed Capital Projects.
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